
 
 

Enfield Board of Selectmen 

Public Works Facility 

Enfield, New Hampshire 
 

 

NON-PUBLIC MINUTES of June 6, 2016 

 

 

Board of Selectmen: John W. Kluge, Chairman; B. Fred Cummings; Meredith C. Smith 

 

Administrative Staff:  Steven Schneider, Town Manager 

 

Others:  Karl Stanford, Ken Stanford 

 

 
Mr. Cummings made and Mrs. Smith seconded the motion to adjourn to Non Public session at 6:12 PM 

under RSA 91-A:3 II (c).  Roll call vote: Mr. Cummings – aye, Mr. Kluge – aye, Mrs. Smith – aye, 

motion passed unanimously.  

 

The Board discussed the deeding of properties for non-payment of taxes. 

 

Mr. Cummings moved to come out of non-public session at 7:31 PM, Mr. Kluge seconded, vote 

unanimous in favor of the motion. 

 

Mr. Cummings said the Board had decided during the Non Public session to withdraw the tax deedings 

against the Stanford properties for nine (9) months.  If the arrears were not paid by the end of that time, 

the properties would be deeded again. 
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John W. Kluge, Chairman 
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B. Fred Cummings  
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Meredith C. Smith 

Enfield Board of Selectmen 


